BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS

BORN

SAUMIER-BUCHANAN - Rick and Jodi are thrilled to announce the arrival of their precious daughter Jaimee-Marie Erin born May 10, 1999 at 9:30 p.m. at the Valleyfield Hospital weighing 5 lbs. 6 oz. Overjoyed grandparents are Mary Saumier (late Armand Saumier) of Huntingdon and Buck and Chris Buchanan of Ormstown.

DIED

CHAPMAN, Albert - On May 13, 1999 at the Barrie Memorial Hospital in Ormstown, passed away Mr. Albert Chapman aged 83. He leaves to mourn his children Peter (Aline), Shirley, Beverley (Cameron), Judy (Alex), Peggy (Larry), as well as his grandchildren and great-grandchildren. Service will take place at a later date. Funeral arrangements entrusted to the Kelly Funeral Home, 19 Lake Street, Huntingdon, Quebec.

IN MEMORIAM

MACFARLANE - In loving memory of our parents, Arthur and Grace Macfarlane.
You did so many things for us,
Your heart was kind and true,
And when we needed someone,
We could always count on you.
The special years will not return,
When we were all together,
But with the love within our hearts,
You will walk with us forever.

Bob, David & Sheila, Bill & Loraine, Frances & Laurent, Norman & Elaine; grandchildren and great-grandchildren

CARD OF THANKS

We, the family of the late William (Billy) Patenaude would like to thank everyone for their thoughtfulness, expressions of sympathy and donations of food and flowers following the passing of our brother and uncle. Special thanks to the Legion members for their presence, to Gloria McIntyre for the lovely eulogy, and Morris McLean for the special poem. Thanks also to the Legion Ladies Auxiliary for the delicious lunch following the funeral service. Thanks also to Sinpoh Han for the funeral service. Everything was greatly appreciated.

Rita & Bert Allen & family

We would like to thank all our friends, and neighbors for their support and many acts of kindness during the loss of a husband and father, James Heffernan, We appreciated very much all the calls, visits, presence and gifts of food. Also memorial donations to the Children's Wish Foundation were very much appreciated. A special thank you to Father Gosselin of St. Romain's Parish, Hemmingford, Mr. Pees and Elizabeth Churchill.

Germaine Heffernan and family

Thank you!

On behalf of my family and myself, I wish to express our deepest appreciation to those who organized, and to those who participated in my retirement party. Our sincere thanks to all those who expressed their friendship and good wishes.

Dr. B.G. Thompson

40th Anniversary Gordon & Thelma Lang

invite their friends and neighbours to join them for breakfast/brunch served from 9:30 am to 2:00 pm.

SUNDAY MAY 30th, 1999

Ormstown Curling Club No gifts please Thank-you

The family of the late Karl-Heinz Wilkens wish to express our sincere appreciation to all the people for their sympathy and support upon the passing of Karl. Your many words and acts of kindness, presence at the service, cards of condolence, floral tributes and donations made in his honour will always be cherished. May we make a special mention of the kindness of the United Church Women's Group, C.J. Kyle Ltd and of the kind wisdom shared by Ms. E. Kerr.

Please accept this as our personal thank you.